
 
 

 

 

 

5th November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Children in Need this year is on Friday 13th November. 

 

We would like to support this day by asking you to send your children to school 

in as many colours possible. This year we have seen an array of Rainbows up 

and down the country giving hope to many people during the COVID 

pandemic.  

 

Please can we ask you to pay a £1 donation via parentpay and all donations 

received will go directly to Children in Need. 

 

The children will also take part in doing the last 20 minutes of Joe Wick’s 24 
hour marathon in their class bubbles. 

 

We look forward to seeing lots of colour on this day and would like to thank 

you for your help and support. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

Donna Lee 

Head Teacher 


